
 

𝗣𝗜𝗟 𝗿𝗲𝗻𝗲𝘄𝘀 𝘀𝘂𝗽𝗽𝗼𝗿𝘁 𝘁𝗼 𝘆𝗼𝘂𝘁𝗵𝘀 𝗶𝗻 𝗞𝗲𝗻𝘆𝗮  
 Following the contribution of three containers in 2022, PIL is renewing its support to the 

Tana River Life Foundation (TLRF) in Kenya with additional contributions of containers in 

2023. In January, PIL provided two containers for the use of TLRF to ship used school furniture 

donated by schools in Singapore to schools set up by TLRF for children and youths living in the 

Tana Delta in Kenya. 

 

PIL has been working with TLRF since 2015. It is a private charitable trust founded by 

Malaysian Gabriel Teo in December 2005, before being registered as an NGO in Kenya in 2007. 

It aims to holistically develop an individual’s academic and vocational skills so as to improve 

the individual’s quality of life, thereby raising the living standard of the community. The main 

beneficiaries of the TRLF are marginalised communities residing in Tana River and Lamu 

Districts of the Coast Province of Kenya. These include AIDS orphans, children of subsistence 

farmers and nomadic pastoralists, and single parent families without any regular source of 

income. 

 

PIL is committed to continue supporting this meaningful cause of empowering the lives of 

communities in Africa. 

#PIL #PacificInternationalLines #PILhelps #Charity #Community  
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